

## Melinda Dejewski

City Engineer Engineering Department mdejewski@westalliswi.gov 414.302.8374

## **MEMORANDUM**

To: Honorable Mayor and Common Council

City of West Allis

From: Melinda K. Dejewski, PE, City Engineer

**Date:** August 27, 2025

RE: Communication regarding Emergency Purchases due to August 9-10, 2025 Flooding

**Event** 

Upon approval by Mayor Devine, the Engineering Department has hired Green Bay TV and Pipe, LLC. for \$107,072.61 to televise the sanitary sewers and manholes, storm sewers and manholes, and the catch basins and their connections to the storm sewer in the area bounded by S. Arthur Ave. to W. Greenfield Ave from S. 84<sup>th</sup> St. to S. 80<sup>th</sup> St. This is being done to determine if any of the infrastructure was damaged during the flooding. The other quote received was from Visu-Sewer for \$224,398.44.

If any damage is found, we will proceed accordingly to fix the damage.

Please let me know if there are any questions.